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Due to the COVID-19 public health emergency unwinding, WV
Medicaid will soon resume its normal renewal process and is mailing
out important paperwork that you must complete to stay enrolled. It is
very important that your correct phone number and address are on
file. You can check or update by calling 1-877-716-1212.

Please like and share this post to help spread the word and keep all
eligible West Virginians covered and receiving services.
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Your WV Medicaid and WVCHIP healthcare benefit
renewals are being scheduled over the next 12 months.

Once you receive your renewal letter, please complete
and return the information to DHHR as soon as
possible.

If you have been denied Medicaid or WVCHIP coverage,
visit healthcare.gov or call 1-844-WV-CARES for
additional options.

Don't risk losing your coverage. Update your contact information now.
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